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KYNMPIAKH AHMOKPATIA ®APMAKEYTIKEZ YMNHPEZIEZ
YMNOYPrEIO YTEIAZ 1475 AEYKQZIA

26 July 2023

File No: 5.21.2.1, 5.13.2(17)

Tel.: +357 22608615

Fax: + 357 22608639

E-mail: zkanther@phs.moh.gov.cy

Via electronic mail

To: Marketing Authorisation Holders and Local Representatives

Ofua: Introduction of new “Letter of Intent” forms and information on how to
submit documentation concerning zero Day MRP (initial wave) ka1 zero Day
rMRP procedures

With regards to the above mentioned subject, | would like to inform you that the Drugs
Council has approved the use of new “Letter of Intent” forms for the submission of
requests for zero Day MRP (initial wave) and zero Day rMRP procedures (documents
Ph.S.167 and Ph.S.164, respectively), which will be used from now on for the
submission of such requests. These forms are included in the existing circular and
can also be found on our website (] Pharmaceutical Services | (moh.gov.cy).

In addition, any such requests and relevant documentation must be submitted
henceforth to the following e-mail address: zerodaysMRP-CY @phs.moh.gov.cy

and as of 1%t September 2023, any requests not submitted to that e-mail address, will
not be considered valid.

Please note that any requests s
For any additional clarification, you can contact Ms Zena Gunther
(zkanther@phs.moh.gov.cy, tel. 22-608615).

Emilia Mavrokordatou
Head of Pre-Authorisation Directorate
For Registrar Drugs Council
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ThA.: +357 22 608 607 @aé: +357 22 608 649 latooeAiba: http:// www.moh.gov.cy/phs


mailto:zkanther@phs.moh.gov.cy
https://www.moh.gov.cy/moh/phs/phs.nsf/formstable_el/formstable_el?openform
mailto:zerodaysMRP-CY@phs.moh.gov.cy
mailto:zkanther@phs.moh.gov.cy

